
From: Debi McCuin   
Sent: Friday, January 17, 2025 9:10 AM 
To: PUC <PUCPF@state.sd.us> 
Subject: Re: [EXT] FW: Carbon Transport Carbon Dioxide Transmission Pipeline Application 
 
Sorry. Here you go: 
PUC Docker: HP24-001 
Craig and Deborah McCuin 

 
, Brookings, SD 

 
Dear South Dakota Public Utilities Commission, 
 
We do not want the pipeline to be built. 
 
Thank you, 
Craig and Debi McCuin 
 




